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Improving stores

Thursday 23rd April, 2020 (follow on from Wednesday 22nd April )

COVID-19 Update 23rd April

ANZAC DAY

With the world in lockdown it can be easy to forget that there is a public holiday
coming up. ANZAC Day celebrations this year will be very different - we'll have
to come together in spirit, instead of in person. With Anzac day falling on a
Saturday this year, please Click on the link below for some helpful advice by
State, provided by ACAPMA

Link to Anzac Day Information

Please find attached a link to the Australian War Memorial, with some ideas of
how to make the most of the day this year

https://www.awm.gov.au/commemoration/anzac-day

Hand Sanitiser Stations — UCB respond to
member requests.

Following up on our successful provision and roll out SPOS )|
of both safety screens and social distancing floor H.on::ISamhs .
stickers, we have been following up on requests e Y

from Members regarding hand Sanitiser Stations.

We have investigated the market and looked at
different options out there. We have decided the
most cost effective model and the one that best fits S -
our Members’ business (and so recommend) is
being provided by one of our partners, SPOS Group.
We attach an order form on the link below, which
shows the four different types of Sanitiser Stations
and also explains the way to order these.

We feel that what we are suggesting here, allows our members an additional
way to improve our responsible response to Covid-19 and to safeguard further
our staff and our customers. Bulk Hand Sanitiser Fluid is available through
SPOS as well as our other Trade Partners as we have previously notified in the
Covid-19 Daily Update.


https://files.constantcontact.com/7faf8d94101/5dcf5f9c-62d6-4caa-a0cf-be410e4f4bb2.pdf
https://www.awm.gov.au/commemoration/anzac-day
https://youtu.be/8LlyeuzOJ9c

Link to Hand Sanitiser Station Order form

We have now sent out over 1000 of the
Safety screens we manufactured - we are
now getting to the end of the screens. Make
the most of this offer.”

, ‘Staff Safety Screen’

If you still need to order, click on the e

attached link to the leaflet which will allow
you to order directly online.

Link to Staff Safety Screen information

Please note: That screens are limited to 1 per
store. Option 2:

Free standing counter top
Safety Screen

If you want to walk fast, walk alone. If you want to walk far, walk together.
Please take care of yourselves, stay safe and be kind.

Sincerely,
Darren Park
CEO, United Convenience Buyers Pty Ltd.

#OPEN7DAYS
#HERE4YOU
#SAFETOSHOP

UCB Stores
Suite 103/447 Victoria St, Wetherill Park, NSW, 2164
02 9899 4800

Business Managers
Belinda Jones - 0434 692 552 - Metro and Central NSW, ACT, NT and WA.

Jason Achterbosch - 0434 692 677 - Riverina NSW, VIC, SA and TAS.
Darren Baillie - 0402 611 826 - Northern NSW and QLD.
Ampi Chanthavanheung -0499 908 802 - NSW



https://files.constantcontact.com/7faf8d94101/fce23473-12bd-4f67-a02a-5d3fdd54ee86.pdf
https://files.constantcontact.com/7faf8d94101/7da7bd0d-7f3b-48e6-9935-477118d24bb2.pdf

